
Dennis N8ERF brought the meeting to order at 7:35 pm with 20 members and guests present.  And four 
via on-line conferencing.   A sign-in sheet was passed around and introductions were made. 

Minutes Dennis N8ERF-  A motion was made by Dennis N8ERF to except December’s minutes and 
seconded by Lee KC8ITI. Motion passed. 

ARES/AUXCOMM Report- Ric KD0RMK- An up-coming training event will be rescheduled for a 
later  date.

State News- Max KE8DON-   Max shared news about  AUXCOMM training coming up at the State 
level.  

School Clubs- Dennis N8ERF -  Activities are carrying on. Dennis reminded us of the Balloon Launch 
coming in May.  

Christmas Party- Linda KC8MUD-  It was a good night for a Christmas party, a good time was had by 
all those who attended.  
 
Treasurer's report- John W8QN- Thank-you to all those members who have renewed their dues. 

Testing session- Dennis- N8ERF-  Eventually only on-line testing will be available.  Club members 
discussed pros and cons of on-line testing, especially about some of the difficulties and rules of offering 
on-line testing.  

Web-Site Issues- Dennis- N8ERF-  Discussion followed about getting a new host for the site and a new 
domain.  Keith KB8SOE and Max KE8DON helped with some answers.  

Midland County Search and Rescue- Keith KB8SOE- Keith wanted let us know that Search and 
Rescue is hosting a Ham in a Day training event.   Contact Keith for more details. 

Presentation- Ron KC8YVF-  Ron gave a power point presentation all about Meshtastic, an interesting 
communications mode and equipment that is useful and simple to use. Thank-you Ron. 

A motion to end the meeting made by Max KE8DON and seconded by Lee KC8ITI.
The meeting ended at 9:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary

 


